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 Lenoir named PERS Employee of the Quarter 

Centron Lenoir, currently of Jackson and formerly of Collinsville, has been named 

Employee of the Quarter for the Public Employees’ Retirement System of Mississippi 

(PERS) by the Board of Trustees for the first quarter of FY 2024, which runs from July 

through September 2023.  

As a program specialist in Retirement Education, Lenoir was recognized for his 

abilities as a presenter and speaker, as well as his dedication to quality. He consistently 

goes above and beyond to help the Retirement Education staff and encourage their 

skills in presenting vital information to PERS’ members. He prioritizes members as they go through the 

retirement process and is often one of our most requested speakers. Furthermore, Lenoir is always eager and 

ready to help his fellow coworkers, as well as PERS members. 

Lenoir graduated from Mississippi State University with a bachelor’s degree in broadcast meteorology and a 

minor in communications. He has also completed the Mississippi Certified Public Management Program. 
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Cutline: Centron Lenoir has been named Employee of the Quarter at PERS for the first quarter of FY 2024. 


